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10th October 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As we approach the festive season, our school has been invited to take part in a range of choral 

performances in Whitstable; as a result, I am looking for budding singers to join our choir. Practices 

will be held on Wednesdays starting on 6th November after school in the Studio from 3:15 until 4:15. 

The children will get a chance to work on their choral skills, as well as also having a fantastic 

opportunity to represent the school in a variety of settings. 

If your child would like to come, please complete and return the form below to the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Tucker 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Choir – Starting Wednesday 6th November 

I give my permission for ________________________________ to attend choir practice on 

Wednesdays after school. 

 My child will be collected from the gate at 4:15. 

 My child is able to walk home alone. 

 My child will be going straight to after school club. 

 

Signed __________________________ Date ______________________ 

 


